

Newsletter Month of October 2016

MUSKOWEKWAN FIRST NATION

Muskowekwan Spotlight - Beatrice Wallace- Little Chief

Beatrice Wallace-Little Chief's Mother is the late Mary-Jane Wolfe from Muskowekwan First Nation. Recently, Beatrice purchased a company called Tec Computers to compliment her husband- Fergus Little Chief's business which is Rare Earth Recycling. Working together Beatrice and her husband intend to find success in the new age of technology. They are here to help you with any of your computer and technology needs. Tec Computers offers a wide array of tech support and set up to help you with your home computer and business computer networking requirements. Beatrice is grateful for all of the support she has received from her family and friends. She looks forward to working with the people of Muskowekwan and other First Nation bands across Saskatchewan to solve their technology problems.



A Look at The Official Facebook Page:



Events & Dates to Remember

Youth Events

Oct 18th Dec 13th 5:30-8 pm Sewing Class @ Band Hall * age 10 & under need adult accompaniment* Make a Christmas Gift for a loved one in the class!

Oct 20^{th} 6-8 pm Gym Night ages 10 and under @ Muskowekwan School

Oct 22nd 5:00 pm Shock House Ages 10 + @ Band Hall

Oct 26th 6-8 pm Girls Baking Class @ Health Centre

Oct 27th 6-8 pm Gym Night Ages 11+ @ Muskowekwan School Oct 30th 6pm Movie Night @ Band Hall

Oct 17th, 19th, 25th, 27th 6-9 pm Fitness Gym @ Muskowekwan Health Centre

Nov 18th 10:00 am TATC Elders Meeting

@ Muskowekwan Bingo Hall

Need to Know News!

Keep an eye out for training programs coming in 2017. We are currently confirming plans to offer Introduction to Masonry; Financial Literacy; Healthy and Safety and Train the Trainer. Details will be posted and shared once finalized.

We have a new Facebook page to keep you informed with events, information and everything important about Muskowekwan First Nation. Check out the Facebook page, and be sure to like it to keep up to date with new information! Search <u>Muskowekwan First Nation</u> or <u>@Muskowekwan</u> to find us!

Muskowekwan Rodeo and Sports Days

The annual Muskowekwan Rodeo and Sports Days were another great success! A big thank you to all of the volunteers and sponsors that helped make the event possible. Everyone enjoyed the Rodeo activities, Slo Pitch, Fastball, and the bouncy houses. Joey Desjarlais, Carment Hunter and Geraldine Oochoo were honoured at this years event.





Message from Chief & Council

The Muskowekwan Custom Election Act Referendum held on September 23rd was successful. Thank you to everyone who came out and voted. This is a great step forward for Muskowekwan First Nation. Further details on what this means for the next election will be shared in upcoming newsletters.



Muskowekwan School News

Average attendance for September was 88.4%! Great work students and parents!